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03/06/2024  23:05:542024/1748/P OBJ Maria H I am very concerned about the level of noise and disruption regarding this mostly-approved application, which 

unfortunately (and typically) looks very similar in nature to works at Flat 1, 130 -- where the estimated "nine 

months" of development turned into a year and a half of living hell as they dug out their excessive, 

unnecessary subterranean extension -- including extreme noise pollution, hazardous (and constant) building 

mess/materials all over the front of the street, nowhere to park, safety concerns (due to constant trucks back 

and forth all day), surface cracks within the walls of our flat, and all-round complete disregard for us 

surrounding households. 

I am very concerned this application will bring much of the same impacts regarding unacceptable and 

excessive noise pollution, harming the environment, increased traffic in an already built-up area, disturbance 

and detriment to mine and my neighbours' health from pollution due to construction activities.

This area is already so over-developed with similar works and the beautiful character of the existing buildings 

is being lost -- as well as people's privacy. For this reason, I most definitely object to the balcony installation -- 

as well as the other items which apparently have already been approved. 

A final note to Camden Council: I would have expressed my concerns to the already approved plans here 

sooner, were I made adequately aware of them at the time -- strapping a small piece of paper to a lamppost 

(dwarfed by other works going on through the chaotic street), frankly, isn't good enough notice. I am sure 

people affected by all aspects of this application -- and many others -- probably have no idea it's coming, 

much like ourselves for 130, only getting a "sorry in advance" note a couple of weeks before the works start.
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